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Wings of the City
The Metropolitan Arts Council is very proud to provide $3,500 in additional funding 
for the Wings of the City exhibit.  It is probably the most artistically beautiful exhibit 
of indoor and outdoor sculptures in the history of our great city.  Through 
September, these sculptures will be a focal point for downtown and a very 
important part of our cultural landscape.  We congratulate the Hispanic 
Alliance for its commitment to bringing this outstanding exhibit to 
Greenville, and we look forward to future collaborations.

Visit Falls Park and the Peace Center in downtown Greenville to see 
the exhibit by world-renowned Mexican artist, Jorge Marín. 

https://www.wingsofgvl.com/

